
 
 

 

 
 

 

January 22, 2025 

 
 
Re: TSCA Compliance Statement 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In accordance with the U.S. EPA Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) “Inventory Reset 
Rule” (82 FR 37520 issued August 11, 2017), Formosa Industries Corporation, has reviewed 
all of the chemicals manufactured or imported by the company. We confirm that all 
manufactured or imported chemicals are on the TSCA “active” list or have been registered in 
the EPA CDX database.  
 
In addition, we have verified that all of the additives and stabilizers used in our products are 
also on the TSCA “active” list. This includes all grades/concentrations of the following FIC 
products: 
 

 Formolene® polyethylene resins 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Sales Representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

   /s/      

Grace Chang 
Assistant Manager – Product Stewardship 
Environment, Safety, & Communications  
 
Disclaimer: The information contained in this declaration expresses Formosa’s intent but does not constitute a binding 
obligation. Formosa makes no express or implied representations or warranties with respect to the information in this letter. 
Formosa will not be liable for any damages resulting from reliance on the information. It is the responsibility of the customer to 
ensure that the use of the product is lawful, safe and suitable for the intended application. 

 


